
Post Secondary School Scholarships for Children of Diocesan Clergy 
 

Each spring, the diocesan Board of Trustees awards scholarships for post secondary 
school studies for the coming academic year to children of clergy in good standing 
who are serving or are canonically resident in the Diocese of New Hampshire. 

Scholarship applications are available for clergy children who will have completed 
high school or earned a GED and will be enrolling in a: 

o four-year bachelor’s degree program 
o two-year or associate degree program 
o short-term vocational or technical studies for industry-recognized credentials 
o graduate degree program. 

A student is eligible to receive up to 5 annual scholarships during their undergraduate 
and graduate studies.  The scholarships do not have to be received during consecutive 
years. 

Guidelines 

All applications and supporting material must be completed and received by the 
diocese prior to May 1st. Scholarships will be awarded at the May meeting of the 
Board of Trustees. 

In order to receive scholarship assistance, the student must: 

• Have been accepted by the institution, college, or university for full time study 
toward a degree or credential 

• Completed the application for scholarship aid from the Trustees 
• Applied for scholarship aid from the institution, college, or university.  The 

student will provide their best estimate of grants and loans to be provided by the 
institution. 

• In addition, no scholarship aid will be sent to institutions if that aid is to be 
deducted from the school's scholarship. 

Academic excellence is not a factor in granting awards; however, we do expect 
students to demonstrate reasonable achievement and a commitment to their chosen 
field of study. In recent years scholarship awards ranged from $2,000 to $5,000. 

Applications are due May 1, and may be sent by email to 
bambrogi@nhepiscopal.org, or by mail to: 

Attn: Benge Ambrogi 
Episcopal Church of NH 
63 Green Street 
Concord, NH 03301 


